
What a Week!
News of September 15

A look ahead….

Local author and illustrator Janan Cain (who is also a 
former preschool parent) will read her book The Way I 
Feel on Monday.

Hinsdale Humane Society will come monthly beginning 
this Tuesday. 

Wednesday STEAM Team walks to the library. When we 
are there we will have a picture walk. Kids look through 
books, choose a meaningful picture, and then we read 
that page to the whole class. We will be back in the 
building for 1:00 pm pick up.  

A look  back…

This week we talked all about feelings and how to share 
them. 

The Riverside Library sent Miss Jessica for story time. 

STEAM focused on the letter B - bridges and bubbles 
were a big hit! 


